## **Legal Notice**

North Hampton School District
Public Hearing on the
Building Maintenance Expendable Trust Fund

## RESCHEDULED

The meeting previously scheduled for 7PM on January 17, 2019 has been cancelled.

In accordance with RSA 198:20-c II, the North Hampton School Board will hold a public hearing on Thursday, January 24, 2019 at 7:00PM at the North Hampton School Music Room for the purpose of withdrawing funds from the Building Maintenance Expendable Trust Fund for replacement of the school intercom system.

James Sununu, Chairman Cynthia Burke Gregg Duffy Erin Stanton Thomas Von Jess

North Hampton School Board